

Beamish Road, Billingham, TS23 3DX



enquiries@stmichaels.bhcet.org.uk



(01642) 870003



stmichaels.bhcet.org.uk



St Michael's Catholic Academy Head Teacher: Clare Humble

Deputy Head(s): Marc Scott, Clare Carey & Matthew McAuley

BHCET CEO: Stuart McGhee

BHCET Chair of Directors: Yvonne Coates

16 May 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are delighted to share that our Year 11 students have had an excellent first week of examinations. Their dedication and hard work have been truly commendable. It is pleasing to see many students actively participating in after-school revision sessions. Our Year 11 timetable has been meticulously designed to provide specialist-led revision classes before each examination. It is crucial for all Year 11 students to attend school every day, even if they do not have an examination scheduled. The Year 11 examination and revision timetable is available on our school website in both the parents' and pupils' sections.

As we approach half term, we encourage students to continue their revision at home. They have been provided with flashcards and other materials to aid their preparation. Additionally, the pupil section of our school website features "Technique of the Week" videos that offer valuable revision strategies. During half term, we will conduct revision sessions for Geography, Spanish, and Maths. The half term revision timetable is attached to this letter. Students wishing to attend these sessions should sign up using the QR code provided. While school uniform is not required, students should bring their writing equipment. They must enter through the main reception and sign in and out upon arrival and departure, even if they plan to return later. Please note that the canteen will be closed, so students should bring their lunch if they are staying for both morning and afternoon sessions. Alternatively, they may sign out and leave the premises for lunch.

The examinations continue in earnest after the holiday and we appreciate your support in encouraging good attendance at revision sessions and continued revision at home.

On the last day of this half term, Friday 23 May, following the English exam we are hoping, weather permitting to allow some time in the afternoon for our Year 11 students to participate in sports and games or just have some additional time to relax on the field. Students should bring their PE kit if they would like to play sports. We hope this will be a nice way to round off a busy half term.

Following the GCSE exams, on Friday 20 June 2025 our Year 11 students will be invited for a leavers' celebration.

Finally, I would like to commend our students for their ongoing hard work. We are privileged to have such wonderful young people in our school.

Yours sincerely,

Mr. M. McAuley Deputy Headteacher



MAY HALF TERM REVSION

Sign Up Here



Tuesday 27th

Geography - All Pupils

10 am - 1pm

LFE, BGO, JTA

Wednesday 28th

Spanish - ALL pupils

AM: 10am-12pm

SM, MB

&

PM: 12:30 pm - 2:30pm

Thursday 29th

Maths

11 Y Band 9 am - 10.30 am 11 B Band 10.30 am - 12 pm DLI, SHa, CLe, RDi Friday 30th

SM & MB

Geography

Repeat Session from Tuesday 10 am - 12pm CCA